
 

 
GDPR REGULATION – STATEMENT 2024 

 
 
 
 

Dear Würth Partner, 
 

Würth UK, as part of the Würth Group, are committed to complying with the forthcoming GDPR regulations. 
 

We have been registered with the UK’s Information Commissioner’s Office since 2000, and our registration number 
is Z5148835. For further information on our registration, please go to 

• https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/what-we-do/register-of-data-controllers/ 
 

In preparation for the new legislation, all of our current employees have been shown a 
presentation concerning the implications of GDPR and it’s effect on their working environment, their interaction with 
customers and suppliers, and data security, both physical and digital. 

 
In addition, all employees will undertake on-line training in areas such as GDPR, Data Security and Compliance. 
All new employees undertake a training course and these areas will be addressed as part of this training. 

 
Information about your business, including company name, address, contact names, telephone and fax numbers, 
email addresses and financial data including VAT number and company number details, are stored on our IT 
systems, and backed up for security and loss prevention purposes. 

 
This data is only used by Wurth UK to facilitate trading with you, and is not passed onto others for financial gain. 

 

Any enquiries concerning GDPR should be addressed to the following email address – gdpr@wurth.co.uk 
 

Please provide your Wurth Account number (if known – this begins with 0308), company/contact names and 
postcode. 

 

 
 
Felix Plazza 
Managing Director 
Würth UK Ltd 
January 2024 

 
 


